
What an amazing way to start August! Our preschool room had the 

opportunity to join in a fantastic story telling about Jacopo 

Tintoretto’s painting at the National Gallery. We were thrilled to 

bring back some of our big trips, offering new exciting cultural 

experiences to the children. In this occasion, we had the extra help 

of one of our mums Jessica, who works for the Gallery. It was 

magical to finally see in the museum all the different paintings that 

we “studied” in the nursery like “the sunflowers” of Van Gogh or 

“The water lilies “of Monet.  

From the trip on the underground to the lunch in the school spot, 

we have created new memories that would remain in our hearts 

forever. There is no better way to get our children closer to the world 

of Art than offering this incredible experience.  

We would like to take the opportunity to thank our brave parents 

that came along with us. We hope you enjoyed the trip as much as 

we did.  

We can’t wait for 

the next 

adventure to 

come!!  

 



      

          

 

Nice trip on the underground, 

counting the stations and 

greeting the driver 



 

 



 

 

Fiona explain the 

golden rules in 

the Gallery 

before our 

session 



 

 

 

 

 

Spotting animals 

in the different 

paintings  



 

 

 



 



 

“St. George and 

the Dragon“ 

storytelling along 

with Tintoretto’s 

painting 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Extra thank you to Jessica for supporting us in making this 

wonderful visit possible. We will come back!! 

 


